RTI matter/ Time Bound

Government of India
Ministry of External Affairs
New Delhi

No. E/551/1/2018-RTI 20 June 2018

wviaaam,

Please refer your RTI application dated 15/5/2018 addressed to RTI Cell, Ministry of
External Affairs and received by this Division on 16/5/2018 with registration No -
MOEAF/R/2018/50484.

2. The information pertaining to your query with respect to the undersigned CPIO is as
follows:

The information with regard to India’s relations with the People’s Republic of China is
available on the website of this Ministry (www.mea.qgov.in) under the section ‘Brief on
Foreign Relations’. The brief is updated from time to time.

3. If you are aggrieved with this reply, you may file an appeal to Dr. Amit Telang,
Director (East Asia) & Appellate Authority, Ministry of External Affairs, South Block, New
Delhi — 110011, within a month from the date of receipt of this letter.

Yours faithfully,
(Prasanna Shrivatava), IFS

Deputy Secretary (China) & CPIO
CC to:

1. Ms. Deepa Jain, US (RTI), MEA, New Delhi
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Sir/Madam,

I was checking through the website of MEA but found no

updated information on our bilateral relations with the
Information Sought (SITT&TY AW@MY): countries world over and with China it was not showing at

all. In the changing international scenario ,the information I

could get dates back to 2015 Kindly, upd&zv the infomation

even more wézm zhc GO\E talks about Digital India .






